
May 26, 2005

VIA ELECTRONIC SUBMITTAL

Honorable Jaclyn A. Brilling
Secretary
New York State Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, New York 12223

RE: Revisions to Rochester Gas and Electric Corporation’s (“RG&E” or the “Company”) April 7,
2005 PSC No. 16 – Gas Tariff Filing (the “April 7 Filing”)

Dear Secretary Brilling:

The enclosed tariff leaves, issued by RG&E, are transmitted for filing with the New York State
Public Service Commission (“Commission”).  This filing is also made in accordance with Appendix
7-H (electronic tariff filing system) to the Commission's Codes, Rules and Regulations (16 NYCRR
Appendix 7-H).  The leaves are issued May 26, 2005, to become effective July 1, 2005.  See
Appendix 1 for an Index of leaves.

At the request of Staff, revisions are being made to RG&E’s April 7 Filing to clarify (1) that an
Energy Services Company (“ESCO”) taking over service to an existing set of customers will
assume the Delivery and Storage Redelivery (“DSR”) Service choice of the preceding ESCO, and
(2) the process for an ESCO that is new to RG&E's service territory to elect DSR Service.

Please call Curt Roney at (585)724-8252 with any questions regarding this filing.

Very truly yours,

Mark O. Marini
Manager, Regulatory and Tariffs
Rates and Regulatory Economics
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